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Dear Community Pa rtner,

RE: Annual Silent Auction - Grand Valley Public Library

The Grand Valley Public Library is once again preparing to resume our major fundraiser,

a Silent Auction. The Grand Valley Public Library will be commencing the Silent Auction

on October 7th. Donated items will go on display October 7th - November 23'd. As in the
past, we are once again turning to our community partners for assistance in this

inifiative.

Would you be so kind as to consider contributing an item to our silent auction?

Recognition will be acknowledged for all items donated.

We appreciate your support and will be happy to collect your contribution at your

convenience. Please contact me at 519-928-5622 or by email:
jsteve nso n @townofgra ndva lley.ca

Thank you in advance for your generosity and contribution towards your community
and supporting the Grand Valley Public Library.

Yours Truly
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Andrew Stirk, Chair
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